
Hi!  
 
My name is Daniel. I live in South Salem and have lived in many parts of the Salem area. I fully support 
the new HB 2974 initiative. My previous misgiving of only Salemites paying for the third bridge that 
would largely benefit commuters into Salem would be resolved by this new special district. This doesnt 
resolve the issues brought up by more eco-minded folks, but I believe that this bridge is more of an 
infrastructure issue than an environmental issue. Thank you for your time. 
 
Kind regards, 
Daniel Rehm 
 


